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Mission Moment - January 28, 2018
iReach/Tanzania Mission Trip

Please play the provided video on your Roku Player.

iReach is our ministry to international students on the UAFS campus. They will be hosting Conversation Club this upcoming
Spring Semester. Would your Sunday School Department be willing to fix a meal for 50 people once during the semester on
a Thursday evening? If your department is willing to do this, please, email our Mission Pastor, Scott Ward, at scott@grandfam-
ily.net.

Our Mission Pastor and his wife, Scott & Jennifer Ward, will be leading a mission trip to Tanzania July 3-12. This is the place
where they served with the IMB for three years prior to coming to Grand. If you are interested in this trip, we will be having
an informational meeting immediately following the worship service today in Room 114. We'd love to have you come!

Say Something
Our first Say Something Training of the year is today 3pm-5pm in Room 120. This training is designed to help you learn how

to start spiritual conversations, share the gospel, share your personal testimony, and lead someone to be a disciple. If you
know that you are supposed to share your faith, but you are not sure how to - this is the class for you!

Marathon
Be sure and go by the Mission Area in Guest Services to sign up to volunteer at the Fort Smith Marathon on February 11th.
You will get a FREE t-shirt for signing up! You can also sign up online at www.GABCMissions.com.

www.GABCMissions.com



